
September 24,2001 
Via Overnight 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870 

RE: 

2 10 N, Park Ave. 

Winter Park, FL 

32789 Florida Public Service Commission 

p.0. Drawer 200 

Winter Park, FL 
Hotel Connect Management, Inc, - Cancellation of Authority as an Operator 
Service Provider and Withdrawal of Tariff - FL PSC No. I 
Docket No.: 000318-TI, Order No. PSC-00-1112-CO-TI 

32790-0200 

Te I : 407 -740- 8 5 75 
Fax: 407-740-06 13 

t m i @ t m i n c . c o m  

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing is the original and three (3) copies of this letter is to advise the Commission 
that Hotel Connect Management, Inc. is hereby requesting cancellation of its certificate as an 
operator service provider within the State of Florida and withdrawal of its tariff. In support of 
this request the Company states the following: 

I. The Company no longer has contracts with any aggregator locations in the state, 
and 

there are no 14- Customers to notify regarding discontinuance of service. 2. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, filed stamped, the extra copy of this letter 
in the self-addressed stamped envelope. 

I may be reached at (407) 740-8575 with any questions, comments or correspondence regarding 
this application. Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Consultant to 
Hotel Connect Management, Inc. 

Enclosures 

cc: T.Butler - Hotel Connect 

file: Hotel Connect - FL 
tms: floOlOl 

M B h g  

J.Williams - Hotel Connect 


